Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Mike Stubblefield <mike@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2017 7:22 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; ‘Michael Barrett’; 'Jerry Smith’; ‘Randall Hicks'
Subject: ASAU 150 Trunk line release monitor well sampling

Dear Mike Bratcher,

On 3/8/2017 R.T. Hicks Consultants will be collecting water samples from the monitor well installed at the ASAU 150
Trunk line release site. The sampling event will be at 9:30 am. If further information is required please contact me.

Sincerely,

Mike Stubblefield
RT Hicks Consultants
Cell: 575-365-5034



